
Be Emergency Prepared 
A Christchurch disability community workshop 

 

New Brighton 

Do you have a plan if there’s a Civil Defence emergency?  

You are invited to a workshop to find out about emergency preparedness  

and response for disabled people. 

This workshop includes information about what you can do before, during  

and after an emergency.  

Come along, bring your questions and share your ideas in an accessible  

and collaborative space. 

 

Where: North New Brighton Community Centre 

  93 Marine Parade, North New Brighton 

When: Thursday 12 December 

Time:  1pm to 3pm, doors open at 12.30pm 

RSVP: by Tuesday 10 December  

 

Accessibility: NZSL interpreting, accessible venue, parking available. 

Please let us know any other accessibility or dietary requirements. 

For more information and to RSVP 

• Email Ingrid Robertson: kaituitui.ootautahi@dpa.org.nz 

• Phone | text: 03 379 8525 | 027 238 5820 

 Funded by: Rata Foundation www.dpa.org.nz 


